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February 4, 2025 
Committee Hearing: HB 1362 
Industry, Business and Labor 
 
 
Representative Warrey and Committee Members: 
 
As housing is a vital need in our communities and funding assistance to development of that housing is 
limited, the North Dakota Planning Association respectfully requests a recommendation of DO PASS on 
HB1362. 
 
 
Thank you,  
 
North Dakota Planning Association Board 
Rachel Laqua, President 
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